Memorandum of Understanding between University of Peradeniya and Chartered Financial Analysts Society Sri Lanka

Memorandum of Understanding between University of Peradeniya and Chartered Financial Analysts Society Sri Lanka was signed on 22nd September 2022, at the Vice Chancellor’s office of University of Peradeniya. 

Representing University of Peradeniya and Chartered Financial Analysts Society Sri Lanka Professor M.D. Lamawansa, Vice Chancellor of the University of Peradeniya, Ms. M.G.J.Dharmasiri , Acting Registrar , University of Peardeniya  , Mr Aruna Alwis, CEO, CFA Society Sri Lanka and Mr Nuwan Jayawardena, Chairman, University Outreach Committee, CFA Society Sri Lanka signed the MoU. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This understanding aims to establish a long-term collaborative relationship to promote ethics and industry best practices upheld by the CFA Institute (US), increase awareness the scholarships granted by the CFA Institute among students, and facilitate resource personnel for guest lectures and other knowledge sharing initiatives to improve learning and the marketability of graduates. 

Ms. Arati Porwal, Director, Society Relations, CFA Institute and Mr. Sachin Naik, Manager, Candidate & Membership Strategy, CFA Institute also participate the event representing the Chartered Financial Analysts Institute , United State. 

Prof. E.M.A.S.B. Ekanayake, Dean of the Faculty of Management, Dr. Sujeewa Kodithuwakku , Head Department of Business Finance , Mr. Uwin Ariyarathna , Academic Liaison between Department of Business Finance and CFA , and  academic staff members of the Department of Business Finance of the Faculty of Management also graced the event. 

